COASTAL BEND CHAPTER
TAPT

Wednesday, December 19, 2012
The Coastal Bend Chapter meeting was called to order by Steve Batchelor at North Shore Country Club in Portland, TX at 10:32am

Invocation and pledge 

Introduction of Officers, members and vendor

Welcome 

Minutes were approved and second

Treasurer’s Report:  No report

Scholarship account Total:



Expenditure account total:


Old Business:


No old business

New Business: 

Salary Surveys’ turned in at next meeting

Membership dues:


TAPT -state dues



CBTAPT-Local dues


Speech Contest, information on website


Scholarships, visit TAPT website for information

Open President Elect Position, Robert Martinez no longer with Transportation.


Will assign Scholarship committee at next monthly meeting


District using mechanics to drive, several are using them.


TASBT-Richard Davis spoke about program and conferences



August 1-3 in San Marcos

Rebecca Rocha spoke about updates and scholarships



January 30, 2014 deadline for drivers’ license update

Post meetings on website

Dr. Graves


Any problems with DOT, Dr. Graves has district records


Educate the Public on what it takes to be a driver

Maintenance and Operation Expo.  February in Robstown
Raffle

Adjourn

Lunch Sponsor:


Rush Bus and Pinnacle Medical Management

THANK YOU!

